
The Richmond City Sheriff's Office is responsible for maintaining a secure jail and a safe court system, along with 
seamless inmate transport and civil process to preserve public safety. We remain committed to performing these 
duties with unsurpassed integrity and professionalism, with progressive training that incorporates best practices and 
technology.  While partnering with the community, we strive to lower recidivism by providing faith-based and 
community-based programming that empowers ex-offenders to become productive members of society. 
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Richmond, Virginia – Sheriff Woody is pleased to announce the certification of the Richmond 
Sheriff’s Office by the Virginia Department of Veteran’s Affairs as a Virginia Values Veterans 
(V3) Certified agency.  The V3 Program is one which assists in raising awareness of resources 
available for veteran recruiting, hiring, and retention. 
 
“I am proud that the Richmond Sheriff’s Office has reached this milestone and is now fully 
certified and trained to begin offering opportunities to veterans in the Commonwealth of 
Virginia,” said Sheriff Woody. “These individuals are some of the most knowledgeable and 
skilled people in the work force today, and having these resources available will enable us to 
hire and place them in positions where they will not only succeed, but continue doing what they 
do best – serving and protecting their fellow citizens.” 
 
This certification allows the Richmond Sheriff’s Office access to best practices in the 
recruitment, hiring, and retention veterans, as well as continuous training for recertification at no 
cost to the agency.  The Richmond Sheriff’s Office is proud to offer this increased opportunity to 
Virginia’s veterans and encourages all former military personnel to apply.  Information regarding 
application requirements can be found at www.richmondgov.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                        
    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


